
BOOM A RANG ATV CLUB 
MEETING MINUTES 

March 25, 2024 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Wulgaert at 6:05 p.m.  15 members 
were present. 

We welcomed new members, Ryan Helmuth from Eureka, and RJ and Kara Gross 
from Neenah. 

Minutes from the February 26th meeting were approved as written. 

Treasurer’s Report:  President Wulgaert reported the Fox Community Credit Union 
bank balance.   

Events Coordinator Report – Julie recapped the breakfast ride to Still Wally’s Still 
on February 16th.  13 riders enjoy a bountiful breakfast and then drinks afterwards 
at Drew’s. 

The next club ride will be on April 20th to the Weyauwega area.  The group will 
leave the Boom at 11 a.m. and ride to JD’s Café for lunch and then meander up the 
road to Rio Lobo and enjoy a beer or wine flights at the winery.  For more 
information check out their website at riolobollc.com.  Please let Julie know if you 
are going on this ride, she will need a head count.  Jkbump48@yahoo.com. 

Please mark your calendars for the club’s Poker Run on May 18th.  We are looking 
for volunteers to help with the poker cards at the end of the run starting at about 
3:00 p.m.  Posters and playing cards are being distributed by members of the club. 

President Wulgaert informed the group about a Poker Run in Dale on May 4th.  If 
you want to go along on the Run together, the group will leave the Boom at 10 a.m.  
(See the attached flyer) 

If you have not paid your club dues by March 31, 2024, your membership will be 
cancelled.   

There being no new business, the meeting adjourned at 6:35 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by Julie Bump  

 

 




